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M MISSIMER & ASSOCIATES, INC. m

Suite 104
8130 Baymeadows Way West
Jacksonville, Florida 32256

May 21, 1992

SENT VIA TELEFAX

Ms. Jane Mears

Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Northeast District

7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite 200B

Jacksonville, Florida 32256-7577

RE: Mobro Marine, Inc., Disposal of Hazardous Wastes,
OGC Consent Order No. 90-1662
M&A Project No. JE1-470, Control No. 1196

Dear Ms. Mears:

As discussed in our conversation of May 15, 1992, Missimer & Associates, Inc. (M&A)
requests a 60-day extension to complete sampling and removal of the two drums of
hazardous waste at the facility. Mobro Marine retained a disposal contractor to remove
the two drums for disposal; however, the contractor failed to notify Mobro Marine of the
sampling requirements until last week. M&A is currently assisting Mobro Marine in
collecting appropriate characterization samples and selecting a qualified disposal
contractor. The waste oil/water has been removed and properly disposed. You will be
kept informed of progress at the facility. If you have any questions, please feel free to
call.

Sincerely,

MISSIMER AND ASSOCIATES, INC.
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ames P. Oliveros, PG
Manager, Special Services
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cc:  Mr. Harry Baxley, Mobro Marine ;
Mr. Sidney Ansbacher; Brant, Moore, Sapp, MacDonald & Wells
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